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October 2, 2009

Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Board Members,

El Dorado County Criminal Attorneys’ Association bargaining unit (CA) and the County of El Dorado
(County) have reached a side letter of agreement concerning the temporary suspension of the
Management Leave cash out option contained in Article 10, Section 1. On or about the week of October
5, 2009 the members of the CA bargaining unit conducted a ratification vote and approved the letter of
agreement.

The CA bargaining unit approached the County staff and proposed the suspension of the cash out option
as means to meet the difficult budget reductions being experienced by the County. This proposal also
moves the cash out option from a calendar year program to a fiscal year program which meets the
interest of the County.

Recommendation

Staff recommends the Board adopt the resolution and authorizing the Chair to sign this resolution to
memorialize the agreement between the parties.

Cc: Gayle Erbe-Hamlin, CAO
Lou Green, County Counsel
Deborah Kal, Sr. Personnel Analyst

Attachments:
Attachment 1: Board Resolution to Adopt Letter of Agreement
Attachment 2: Letter of Agreement



